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31st January 2020 
 
 

LOVELY NEWS ABOUT SINGING 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
On Thursdays, the children in Years 1 to 6 enjoying singing lessons together in the 
Key Stage 2 main hall.  In order to maximise singing time, we ask that all 
parents/carers of children in Years 1 and 2 collect their children from the Key Stage 
2 building each Thursday. Class teachers will dismiss the children from the hall 
doors onto the small yard at the usual time of 3pm.  
 
You can access the small yard via the playground, not the main school entrance. 
This alternate collection will be every Thursday, starting Thursday 6th February until 
further notice.  If you have a child in Reception, please collect them first from the 
Early Years building and we will keep your child safe in the Key Stage 2 building until 
you arrive. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher  
 

Darnhall Primary School   Telephone:(01606) 593315  

Sandyhill Road                                         

WINSFORD                                                      

Cheshire 

CW7 1JL                                                   
 

Telephone: (01606) 593315 

 
 

http://www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk/

